
From: Nicole Gaudette
To: Nicole Gaudette
Subject: FW: CAO19-015
Date: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 4:24:49 PM

 

From: Roan, Judith G <jroan@fredhutch.org> 
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2020 6:22 PM
To: Nicole Gaudette <nicole.gaudette@mercergov.org>
Subject: Re: CAO19-015
 
Thanks Nicole for registering my comments. I have no problem with Mr. Klein building on his lot.. My
problem is with the city requiring him to build a two way road to his lot passed by my house. Our
lane is quite sufficient for three houses. It does not need to be widened or paved. That is what his
application is all about. Mr. Klein has other options in which to reach his lot. He is not taking them. 
 
Judith Roan

From: Roan, Judith G <jroan@fredhutch.org> 
Sent: Thursday, April 9, 2020 10:39 AM
To: Nicole Gaudette <nicole.gaudette@mercergov.org>
Subject: Fwd: CAO19-015
 
This message was sent March 26th to you. Pdf is attached. 
Judith Roan

Begin forwarded message:
 
From: "Roan, Judith G" <jroan@fredhutch.org>
Subject: CAO19-015
Date: March 26, 2020 at 9:09:54 AM PDT
To: "nicole.gaudette@mercergov.org" <nicole.gaudette@mercergov.org>
 
Good morning Nicole 
 
Below is a pdf of my comments regarding the Klein application file
number CAO19-015. If you wish I can also send a hard copy by snail mail.
 
Judith Roan
jroan@fredhutch.org
206-236-0511
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<CAO19-015 Right of Way.pdf>

 


